From: Pegay Moody

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] NO to Hog Farm Permit on Buffalo River
Date: Thursday, April 06, 2017 9:30:44 AM

Please protect our Buffalo River by NOT allowing the permit for the hog farm. It makes no sense to put
an industrial hog farm upstream and in the watershed of our beautiful national treasure, the Buffalo
River. The governor admitted he made a mistake to allow this to happen in the first place due to the
geological make up (porous rock). This porous rock increases the likelihood of polluting incidents.

I support family farms in Arkansas, but not when the location threatens to damage one of the biggest
ecotourism industries in my backyard (Rush, Buffalo River Point). I love this river. 1 moved 5 years ago
to Yellville and built my home because of the beauty of the Buffalo National River. | believe its waters
should stay pristine and clear for both tourists, but mostly for the habitat that thrive there.

Please do your job and protect the Buffalo River. Do not issue the renewal of permit. And please do not
open the area to any other industrial hog farms.

Peggy Moody, Ph.D.
317 MC 5034
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